2043 Tenth St., N. E. 342-2551

1550 KC Clear - Channel

September 28, 1966

Mr. Bill Nitler
Box 112
Englewood, Colo.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your reception report of September 17, 1966.

As we have no formal QSL cards for confirming reception reports of this type I hope this letter will be sufficient.

We are in the process of completing a power increase from 1000 to 10,000 watts. The test you heard was the first program test using the full 10,000 watts of power. And as of this writing yours is the most distant of reports received.

The transmitter is a Gates BC-10P using a pair of 3CX2500F3 tubes in the final amplifier modulated by a pair of 3CX2500F3's. The antenna is a two tower directional array beaming to the NNW direction.

Thank you again for your report and we wish you continued good DX'ing.

Ben T. Givaudan W4GJY

Chief Engineer